Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 2:47 PM

To: '‘David Siegel'

Cc: Robert Winet; 'dana dominguez'; 'Francis Rush'

Subject: RE: 1091 Calcot RO0003162 Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003162 and Geotracker Global ID

T1000006533, California Cotton Mill, 1091 Calcot Place, Oakland, CA 94606

Hello Dave:

Thank you for requesting an extension. The report due date for the Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report has
been extended as follows:

REVISED TECHNICAL REPORT REQUEST

Please upload technical reports to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Karel Detterman), and to the State Water Resources
Control Board's Geotracker website, in accordance with the following specified file naming convention and schedule:

e November 8, 2017 October272017 September22,-2017 — Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report
File to be named: RO3162_SWI_R_yyyy-mm-dd

This report is being requested pursuant to California Health and Safety Code Section 25296.10. 23 CCR Sections
2652 through 2654, and 2721 through 2728 outline the responsibilities of a responsible party in response to an
unauthorized release from a petroleum UST system, and require your compliance with this request.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this correspondence or your case, please send me an e-mail
message at karel.detterman@acgov.org or call me at (510) 567-6708.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Karel Detterman, PG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: David Siegel [mailto:dave@eras.biz]

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 1:46 PM

To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health <Karel.Detterman@acgov.org>
Cc: Robert Winet <bwinet3@verizon.net>

Subject: 1091 Calcot RO0003162

Good afternoon Karel, we are getting close to completing this report but due to the amount of data we have and complexity of
this site, we would like a little more time to complete the report.

At least a week should be sufficient. Thanks for your patience.



Best regards, Dave

David Siegel

Senior Program Manager
ERAS Environmental, Inc.
1533 B Street

Hayward, CA 94541
(510) 247-9885 x304

dave@eras.biz



